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Next Fox Hills Board Meeting 
is set for January 20th 2022. 

 
Congratulations to the new 
members of the Board of 
Directors: Lee Abbott, Terry 
Beamon, Tony Forehand, 
Randy Rowe and Holden 
Smith. Lee, Randy and Holden 
will be serving 3years. Terry 
and Tony will be serving 2 
years. New officers are 
President Bobby Baker, Vice 
President Holden Smith and 
Secretary Blaine Tedder. If 
you have any questions or 
concerns feel free to talk to 
one of the Board Members 
and they will be glad help. 
 
Chris Matthews is doing a lot 
of work on the course. He is 
repairing several leaks and 
leveling out the greens. He is 
covering the greens when the 
temperature falls below 32 
degrees. If there is a frost 
please do not walk on the 
greens until it clears off. 
Waling on them could do 

more damage. Everyone 

please be patient and we will 
get the course back in great 
shape. Chris is doing a great 
job. Everyone give him a pat 
on the back. 
 
We have several new 
members. We still have a long 
waiting list to join. If you 
know someone who might 

want to join have them put 
their name on the waiting list. 
We also have 3 cart sheds 
available if anyone needs one. 
 
We wish everyone a Happy 
and prosperous New Year. 
Great things are in store for 
the new year. 
 
 
“That next shot should be the most important 
shot of your life. It should be more important 
than breathing.” 
 
                  Tiger Woods 
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